
Banking Services Directorate CentraJ Bank of Bahrain

Ashoora Holiday 2023

Please be advised that the Central Bank of Bahrain
(CBB) will be closed during the Ashoora Holiday which
will fall on Friday, 28th July and Saturday, 29th July,
2023.

Since Friday and Saturday are official holidays, the CBB
will also be closed the two following days, Sunday 30th

July, and Monday, 3Pt July, 2023 (Compensation for
Friday and Saturday).

The CBB will resume operations as normal on Tuesday,
1St August, 2023.

Best Regards,

H a Saif Al Buflasa
Director - Banking Services Directorate
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